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Thursday, 25 May 2017
Headteacher: Mr Martin Fallon
Dear Parents and Carers,
Messages from our Pupil Parliament
Thanks to all those who have donated toothbrushes to our Mercy Ships appeal. We have now filled two boxes, which is just wonderful. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please remember there will be a bake sale after school on Friday 26th May. The sale is in support of the Golden Eagle, a bird which is no longer found in England, and has been organised by Charlotte in Y5. Charlotte would welcome any donations of buns on the day, and of course please remember your money for a tasty treat on your way home!
Sun Safety
As we are enjoying a run of nice weather, I thought it might be useful to remind parents of the need to ensure that children come to school with a hat to wear whilst they are outside playing. During very warm conditions it might be useful to consider applying sun screen to your child before school. Finally can I remind you that the children still need to be wearing sensible footwear that allows them to run, jump and have their feet stepped on!

Mosborough Primary Group
Please remember that the Summer Fair is rapidly approaching. With this in mind the children have all seen examples of filled jars that we like them to donate for us to sell on the day. We also need any items of school uniform that your child has grown out of. Ruth Dawson runs a stall selling recycled uniform. Please drop any items you wish to donate to the office and we will pass it on to her.

Sporting Events
Good luck to our Kwik Cricket team who are competing in a cricket tournament at Eckington Cricket Club tomorrow afternoon.
End of Term
Please remember that Friday 26th May is our last day before half term.

Whole School Closure Day
Please remember that we are closed to pupils on Monday 5th June. We re-open on the 6th June.

Mrs Reid
I am certain you will join with me in wishing Mrs Reid all the very best of luck as she begins her adoption leave. We hope to see her back in school sometime in the next academic year.

Finally
It has been a fantastic half term, thank you for your support. I hope you are able to enjoy a great bank holiday with your family.

Yours

Martin Fallon 
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